
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear Members of the Federation, 
 
The Apostolate Charity Report Form for the year 2024 is included with this mailing. 
Please note the due date is July 15, 2024.  Branches should be working on compiling 
their statistics throughout the year.   
 
In 2023, out of 100 active branches, we received 65 reports.  Next year, I would love to 
see 100% of the branches sending in reports.  All branches do apostolic and charitable 
activities, please submit a report, so we know about your activities. You should be proud 
of all the good work you do! The districts or areas with 100% participation for 2023 are: 
Contra Costa, East Bay, Marin, Reno and Santa Clara Valley.  The complete report was 
in the October 2023 Bollettino.  
 
As a whole, in 2023, the ICF donated $$363,017.  This is an increase from the 
previous year and branches are to be commended for continuing their good works 
during this difficult time.  We also donated $46,000 to Cooley’s Anemia Research which 
was presented at the 2023 Convention.  Dr. Coates and Laurice Levine are much 
appreciative of our efforts. 
 
If you have any questions about the Apostolate Charity Report or concerns, please 
contact the Italian Catholic Federation office at 1-888-423-1924 or contact me at 707-
595-3111. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Carmen Kilcullen 
Chairperson of the Apostolate-Charity/Live to Give Committee 
 
Committee Members: Lisa Crudo, Lauren Kilcullen, Patricia Mages and Michael Rossi, 
C.L.J. 
Member-At-Large: Laurice Levine 
Assistants: Michael Cannady and Kenneth Marshall 
    
Spiritual Director: Fr. Chris Bennett 
 


